Mr Haynes, 
 

The Officer Report for the application, which sets out the reasoning behind the decision is available to view online (if it is not yet, it should be shortly).
 

Other issues relating to the caravan and outbuilding within the public house car park are being investigated by the Enforcement Team and they should be contacted for an update on those investigations. Accumulation of rubbish or other dangerous material is a matter for Environmental Health, and it is my understanding that they have been contacted separately. You may wish to follow that up. 
 

Typically the conversion of a garage would not require planning permission, nor would the insertion of a new window at ground floor level. If your property is listed, you may require listed building consent. Further information on works that do and do not require planning permission can be found online at http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/permission/
 

Yours sincerely
Simon Dean MA MRTPI
Planning Officer
Public Protection and Development Management 
Telephone: 01295 221814
Extension: 1814
simon.dean@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: mailto: 
Sent: 25 March 2013 15:32
To: Simon Dean
Subject: re Bishops Blaize Burdrop
Dear Simon Dean,
I have read with regret the decision on the retrospective planning permission on the Bishop Blaize and cannot understand how this was made when there were over 60 letters of objection.
This is to inform you that now this decision has been made anarchy could take hold in the Village over this. I will sometime in the near future board up my carport to make it into a garage  which will then be turned into a "granny flat" and also put a new window into the wall of my cottage in the lounge. I will NOT be applying for permission and just do it in my own time.

What is happening about the Pub car park? The caravan is still there and a chalet has been put up without permission, when is this going to be dealt with by you? Also the are asbestos sheets piled up in the carpark which have been taken off the roof of the bottle store and left there also rubbish piled up which will attract vermin.

I look forward to hearing from you on these matters.

Tony Haynes.  Cubbs Cottage, Hawkes Lane. Burdrop.

